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Welcome back to the start of another school year! 

Miss Eeles- welcome, safety and timings, questions, parents eve, parentpay and 

We have been invited to take part in the local Christmas card competition! Please see the details 
that have gone home with the children today. 

 

1 - We've all been enjoying our return to school and getting back into our routines. You may have heard from your children 
that we are working from the same text as a whole school. Here We Are by Oliver Jeffers will be our overarching theme this 
half term. It focusses on our locality, community and our planet whilst also supporting the children to reconnect as a school. 

Staff are regularly reflecting and assessing gaps as well as supporting the mental wellbeing of our children.  



Home Learning  

 

This home learning overview has been designed to reflect the whole school work we are doing 

around the text 'Here We Are' by Oliver Jeffers. This provides an opportunity for collaborative 

learning between siblings, lively discussions around the dinner table and enables us to strengthen 

the links between home and school learning. This overview can be found on our website: 
http://www.stokegabriel.thelink.academy/web/recovery_curriculum/505042  


